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Primary Care Talking Therapy Hubs (PCTT Hubs) 
  
Request 
 
This is a request for information under the Freedom of Information Act for 

information on Primary Care Talking Therapy Hubs (PCTT Hubs)  

 
Please provide the following information for the period January – September 

2022: 

 
1. No of referrals received.    

 7443 refs received 
 

2. Breakdown of waiting time data, measured from referral received from 

the GP to first appointment, as follows 

i.                     Within 1 month     372 (5%) 

ii.                   Longer than 1 month    6699 (90%) 

iii.                 Longer than 3 months    372 (5%) 

iv.                 Longer than 6 months    0 

v.                   Longer than 12 months   0 
 

3. Average number of sessions provided.  6 
 

4. Details of geographic areas currently not serviced by the PCTT Hubs.   

 None 
 

5. Details of any expansion of the capacity and reach of the PCTT Hubs 

during 2022  

 Non recurrent additional funding - £65,000 distributed to providers on 

the existing Dynamic Framework Agreement  

 

6. Budget allocation and anticipated underspend for 2022/23 

 The current 22/23 Budget for Primary Care Talking Therapy Hubs = 

£1,347,300 

There is no projected underspend expected at March 23 
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